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IMPORTANT FEBRUARY DATES: 
 
*February 9th -Report Cards available on Skyward 
*February 12th -100th Day of School 
*February 15th -No School- Presidents Day 
*February 16th - HLA Board of Directors meeting -4:00 p.m. 
*February 17th -Picture Day 
Parent/Teacher Conference Days 
*February 16th -Fifth Grade 
*February 18th -Fourth Grade 
*February 19th -Third Grade 
*February 23rd -Second Grade 
*February 25th -First Grade 
*February 26th -Kindergarten 
 
 
*The 100th Day Helping Hands Food Drive is well under way!  We are asking for each family to find it in their hearts and 
pantries non-perishable food items to contribute to this great cause.   Being how this year is different for many families 
any non perishable food contributions would be greatly appreciated.   Please send in all food items by Friday 2/12/21.  We 
will still be completing our annual STEM building  project in the classrooms before the items are sent to the food bank. 
 
*Report cards will be posted to Skyward on February 9th. If you have any issues logging into Skyward please email Mrs. 
Carr. 
 
*Picture Day at HLA will be on Wednesday February 17th.  Digital Academy students are also invited to have their 
pictures taken for the 20-21 school year.  We will notify all DA students with a designated time to arrive at school for 
their picture to be taken.  
 
* HLA continues to be diligent with our cleaning, hand washing, social distancing and other safety protocols. 
Although we are all very aware of the COVID-19 pandemic in Alachua county, we are also aware that children 
can still become sick with other illnesses. The winter months and early spring are usually prime time for things 
like colds, flu, allergies,strep throat, etc. We want everyone to continue to stay safe and as healthy as possible.  
 
*Parent/teacher conferences will be this month. These conferences are mandatory!  Please check with your child’s 
teacher’s for information on how to sign up for a conference time.  
 
*If your child is absent for any reason please remember to notify, via email, their classroom teacher, Mrs. B. as 
well as Mrs. Carr. This will ensure that their absence is entered into Skyward correctly and prevent any confusion 
on an excused or an unexcused absence.  Thank you for your help regarding this very important matter.  
  

Mission Statement:  To provide excellence in education with a focus on  
lifelong health, nutrition, and fitness for the creative mind and healthy body. 
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